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There is no question that Oregon's vote by mail system is secure, free, and fair. Even 

the discovery of improper voter registrations this past September - 1,259 out of 

3,084,684 registered voters for November's election, or a mere 0.04%; and only 9 of 

them may have voted in November out of 2,308,256 votes cast, which is 0.00039%  - 

are error rates so infinitesimal that they prove how sound our voter registration and 

election systems are. And notice that critics of our voting system never show their 

math, or provide evidence of the fraud they are so convinced is happening. This bill is 

nothing more than red meat for a tragically deluded MAGA base, a demonstration of 

Republican loyalty to their anti-democratic and mendacious leader, and an attempt to 

make it harder for Oregonians to vote. It is an embarrassment that this bill is even 

getting a hearing. Please, vote this bill into the trash bin and seal the lid. 


